
Subject: Re: Merging from multiple countries
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Mon, 05 Nov 2018 12:30:26 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Senior Stata Specialist, Tom Pullum:

In the IR files, line number is v003, but in the HR and PR files the line number is hvidx, NOT
hv003. (In those files, hv003 is the line number of the household respondent and is the same for
everyone in the same household.) You just need to make that change.
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